Confidential Memorandum

To: the file of Rev. Paul Shanley

From: Reverend William F. Murphy Dm

Date: October 14, 1997
Re: San Diego contact

I spoke today with Msgr. Dan Dillabough, VG in San Diego (619-490-8200) regarding Fr. Shanley's arrival in that city. I explained Fr. Shanley's situation and his restrictions. I recommended him for administrative work, especially in the area of sexual misconduct. I told Msgr. Dillabough that Fr. Shanley does not have the faculties of the Archdiocese.

He appreciated the information and said he would direct him towards any available opportunities.